
 

 

 

10th January 2023 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

Re. mobile telephones in school 

Our Year 6 team have voiced concerns that they are collecting, storing and giving back mobile 

telephones to large numbers of Year 6 children.  This task is time consuming for staff at - what are 

already - extremely busy times.   

If your child has a good reason for needing a mobile telephone for their journey to school, I will grant 

requests from families.  I am informing Year 6 today that any telephones in school from Monday 

16th, without a letter from parents, will be confiscated and only returned to parents or carers.   

Please bear in mind that telephones brought into school are done so at your own risk. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nick Bonell 

Headteacher 

 


